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From: Mark Higgins
Sent: Wednesday, 7 July 2010 4:33 PM
To: PORTER
Subject: Coordinator Mary Porter - ACT Member MLA (Enquiry into Live Music in the ACT) (7/7/10)

Dear Ms Porter
 
Attached is a copy of a letter send to you, from Ms L Cunningham
 
I wish to focus on the inaccurate comment from Ms Cunningham that the Transit Bar was present and 
already existing prior to The Waldorf opened its doors for business – this comment is totally false and wrong

 
The Waldorf Group owned the building where we built the hostel and bar

 
Regards

Mark Higgins

Director

The Waldorf Apartments Canberra
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